
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

June 8th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

 The grievance mentioned in last month’s full Senate meeting has concluded.  After 

meeting with the grievant as well as the first- and second-line supervisors, the SGC hearing 

committee unanimously voted to uphold the written warning.  The final grievant authority 

agreed with this recommendation. 

A meeting to begin a review of the Staff grievance policy is scheduled for June 21st.  

Attendees will include myself, PED Chair Virginia Hosono, Mary Elizabeth Miles, and Donna 

Ernst.  We hope to make this policy review a collaborative effort involving members of SGC, 

PED, CODRE, COSW, the LGBTQ Center, and perhaps other constituent bodies to be determined 

at this initial meeting.  Updates from this review process will be sent along as they occur. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


